
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club
General Membership Meeting, February 1, 2017

Board of Directors:
President, Bill Adkins WA4KMA                            Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR
Secretary, Dennis Russell K9VFU                           Treasurer, Michael Friolet AG3K
Program Director, Dick Hillyer W2RWH                Club Trustee, Bob Goldberg, WA4M

Bill opened the meeting at 2:00 PM

Treasurer Report – Michael reported the club membership is 63 and the treasury balance is $3,955.15.

Secretary Report – The shirt orders are in and those who did not pick them up today can get them in 
the Radio Room Monday to Friday from 9 AM to 11 AM. 

Bill Reported -
Our Emergency Coordinator is Richard Sochon.

Old Business:
 
Fun Fest – Date March 16.  We are to walk around with our orange or white shirt on.  We will supply 
people with information as to where activities are located and also to help report  if anyone needs 
medical help.

Picnic – Saturday April 15

Security Patrol Antenna Installation – Bob Goldberg will co-ordinate with Dick Bishop.

New Business - 
Two students are in the training class

Program:
Dick Hilyer,  W2RWH on K1N  Dxpedition.  The Long Road to Navassa.   


